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21 December 2024 

REVERSE TAKEOVER NOT PROCEEDING 

MCS Services Ltd (MSG) advises that the extensions of the Agreement and non-

binding Memorandum of Understanding with NJ Ashton Pty Ltd, contemplating 

the previously reported proposed reverse takeover between MSG and NJ 

Ashton Pty Ltd expired on 19 December 2024.  

After seeking appropriate advice, and by mutual agreement of both parties, 

the RTO contemplated between both entities will not be proceeding.   

MSG will continue to seek other opportunities to maximise returns to 

shareholders. 

This announcement was authorised for release to ASX by the Board of 
Directors of MCS Services Ltd.  

For further information, please contact the undersigned 0438 885 055. 

 

Jonathan Asquith 
Company Secretary 
 

 

  F
or

 p
er

so
na

l u
se

 o
nl

y


